Dear Tax Collector:

Please be advised that the filing deadline for 2019 Senior Freeze (Property Tax Reimbursement)
applications has been extended to December 31, 2020. The original deadline was November 2,
2020.

Please contact us by phone at (609) 633-8433 or by email at nj.propertytaxrelief@treas.nj.gov if
you have questions. This telephone number and email address are for your exclusive use only.
Please do not share with outside parties.

If members of the public have questions, you may refer them to the Property Tax Reimbursement
Hotline at 1-800-882-6597.
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